
Adas Yoshuron sponsors and hosts the annual Easter Day Community Dinner with the help of volunteers. It is a big
undertaking that benefits people from all around the area who would otherwise not be able to enjoy a holiday meal, or would
be alone at a time that they could use connection.

Help is needed with food prep, set up, serving, clean up, and other related tasks.
If you are able to help in any way, please visit and complete the linkEaster Community Dinner 2018 Volunteer
Form.

The dinner is Sunday, April 1, at St. Peter's Episcopal Church in Rockland. Serving starts at noon.

Your help is much appreciated.

-- 
Gail Wartell, Administrative Assistant
Adas Yoshuron Synagogue
P.O. Box 1250
Rockland, Maine 04841
207.594.4523
info@adasyoshuron.org
www.adasyoshuron.org
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